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Viking Link note the invitation to attend the Issue Specific Hearing on Offshore Environmental
Matters on 26 April. Unfortunately, due to prior commitments, representatives of Viking Link will
not be able to attend. However, discussions are ongoing between Viking Link and the Promoter
and the parties are in the process of preparing a joint position statement which will be submitted
to the Examination ahead of the hearing to provide an update on these discussions. The parties
are also working together to ensure the Promoter is provided with the relevant technical
information in relation to the impact on Viking Link.


